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Cm ! ‘ Water Pipeling Comments <nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com>

Please deny the demand from the Southern Nevada Water
Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and Lincoln

counties.

1 message

Brent Hunter <rez282@aol.com>
Reply-To: Brent Hunter <rez282@aol.com>
To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Nov 28, 2011

Jason King
Ny

Dear King,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50
bilion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate
Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over
a huge area.

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering
from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this
project.

Please don't let greed and money steer you on this very important
decision. As a native american, our people lived in the great basin
for thousands and thousands of years. We only take what we need,
nothing more. This is the worst idea ever to take water from a very
fragile environment and pump it elsewhere. It will lzave the Basin in
ruing and then it will become like everything else the dominant race
touched. It is our wish that money isn't the only thing to consider.
We have only one Earth, and so much of it is being lost everyday so
please leave the water alone. Thank you for your understanding and
consideration in this vital matter.

| urge you to deny the applications filed by the Scuthern Nevada Water
Authority and support the best interests of all of Nevada.

Sincerely,
Mr. Brent Hunter

6242 |d Hwy 51, Box 282
Owyhee, NV 89832

Mon, Nov 28, 2011 at 8:03 PM

DEC 01 201

LAS VoS

LT OWEIOE

HRVC AL WS B I

12/1/2011 11:04 AM



